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National Diabetes Prevention 
Program (NDPP) 

 
The Presentation Slide Deck for the Enrollment 
Training Webinar is Now Available 
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The Presentation Slide Deck for the Enrollment 
Training Webinar is Now Available 
 
The slide deck utilized in the March 3, 2020 eMedNY National 
Diabetes Prevention Program (NDPP) provider enrollment training 
webinar is now available on the eMedNY provider enrollment page 
located at https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/NDPP/. 
Please click on the "NDPP Enrollment Training Presentation" link 
located at the top of the page. 

 

The NDPP provider enrollment training webinar is also located on the 
State's Medicaid Redesign (MRT) page located at: 
https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/ndpp/index.htm. 
The slide deck is located under the "Resources for NDPP Providers" 
dropdown. 

 
 
 

    

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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